
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 12, 2011  Kansas City, Missouri 
 

About the Training 

In recent years, the importance of information sharing 

among the nation’s law enforcement agencies has  

come to the forefront, particularly regarding criminal 

intelligence.  This training is designed to enhance the 

sharing of information by examining 28 CFR Part 23—the 

federal guideline that governs the operation of federally 

funded criminal intelligence systems—presenting effective 

information sharing tools, and addressing the importance 

of privacy and civil liberties. 

Who Should Attend 

Agency-designated individuals responsible for the 

collection or management of criminal information are 

encouraged to attend this training. 

Training Includes 

 National information sharing trends 

 Privacy and civil liberties issues 

 Overview of 28 CFR Part 23 

Instructors 

Instruction will be provided by subject-matter experts  

with experience regarding law enforcement intelligence 

and privacy issues. 

Registration 

There is no registration fee.  This workshop is made 

possible through funding from the Bureau of Justice 

Assistance (BJA) to the Institute for Intergovernmental 

Research
®
 (IIR).  Class size is limited, so please register 

early to reserve your space.  Complete the registration 

form online at www.iir.com/registration/privacy.aspx. 

Hosted by 

 Kansas City, Missouri, Police Department 

Cohosted by 

 Mid-States Organized Crime Information Center
®
 

(MOCIC) 

 Missouri Department of Public Safety 

 United States Attorney’s Office, Western District of 

Missouri 

Training Location 

Kansas City Regional Police Academy 

6885 Northeast Pleasant Valley Road 

Kansas City, MO 64119 

(816) 413-3500 

Class Schedule 

Check-In 8:00 a.m. – 9:00 a.m. 

Training (lunch on your own) 9:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m.  

Questions? 

For questions regarding registration or course content, 

call IIR at (800) 446-0912, extension 235 (8:30 a.m. 

through 5:00 p.m., ET). 

Accommodations will be made for individuals with 

disabilities as defined by the Americans with Disabilities 

Act (ADA).  Contact IIR for further information. 

 

http://www.iir.com/registration/privacy.aspx

